Drug Safety Advisory Notice

Date: [Insert Date]

To: [Insert Recipient Name]

Address: [Insert Recipient Address]

Dear [Recipient Name],

We are writing to inform you about an important safety advisory related to [Drug Name]. It has
come to our attention that there may be potential safety concerns associated with the use of this

medication.

[Briefly describe the nature of the safety concern, including any relevant studies, data, or
incidents.]

As a precautionary measure, we recommend that you consult with your healthcare provider
regarding your use of [Drug Name]. It is crucial that you are aware of the potential risks and any
alternative treatments available.

If you have experienced any adverse effects or have concerns, please report them to your
healthcare provider or contact [Company's Contact Information]. Your health and safety are of
utmost importance to us.

Thank you for your attention to this safety advisory. Please feel free to reach out with any
questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Your Organization]

[Contact Information]



